
ACS Advocates for SIDS at 2024 UNCTAD Global Supply Chain Forum

Safiya Reid, the ACS officer in charge of the Directorate for Transport, Trade, and Sustainable
Development, attended the 2024 UNCTAD Global Supply Chain Forum in Bridgetown, Barbados,
from May 21 to May 24. The forum aimed to foster knowledge exchange, collaboration, and the
development of innovative strategies to optimize supply chain operations amid a rapidly evolving
business environment.


